
Term 2 Update 

30 October 2024 

Kindness  Creativity  Teamwork  Respect  Flourishing 

Grant will have a proper newsletter out next week but we have a few bits and pieces to share 

before then!  

Netball – no netball tomorrow with Halloween party on. 

 

Football - Football starts back this Friday 3.30-4.30pm as previous years – P4-7! 

 

Hi-Vis Waistcoats 

It is that time of year again.  Time to be seen! Waistcoats to be worn to and from school 

regardless of mode of transport, walk, taxi, bus.  This includes following  after school clubs.  

This helps make sure the bairns are seen in our car park and beyond. 

 

As in previous years we have plenty spare to put home on the back of each child if forgotten 

and should this happen to your child, please just pop back any spares that accumulate at home. 

 

Children need at school please: 

Change of clothes with them in their PE bag 

Welly boots 

Waterproof coat (gloves/hat/scarf if they need that type of clothing) 

 

Weekly Timetable 

Tuesday  PE   Bring PE Kit and long hair to be tied back 

Free Fruit Free Fruit for all P1-2 at break time – no need for snack 

that day

Wednesday  Fiddle   Bring fiddles! 

   Music  

Free Fruit Free Fruit for all P1-2 at break time – no need for snack 

that day 

Thursday  Art   Art shirt if necessary 

Free Fruit Free Fruit for all P1-2 at break time – no need for snack 

that day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Halloween  
Children are welcome to dress up tomorrow as long as it is 

practical for school and not too scary. 

 

Hallloween party for Nursery to P7 is on tomorrow night 

(6-7.30pm) as previously advertised – prizes for best 

neepy lantern/pumpkin for 3 age groups. 

 

 

 

Harvest Home – tickets on sale at school office. 
 

 

 

 

From Orphir Community Association 

1 December 2025 – Tree Lighting 

 

1. Tree lights will be switched on at 6pm by P7 school pupils. How many of the P7s do you 

have and would you be able to provide names if they are attending so that we can thank 

them in the carol sheets.  

 

P7 Parents – please confirm with Shona at the school office if your child is attending the 

tree lighting ceremony. 

 

2. Peedie Tractor Run  

The plan is that children can decorate a pedal tractor, a bike, a scooter or any small mode 

of transport that they can go around the netball court on after the tree is lit. It would 

be super to advertise this early so the children can get creative in their own time.  

 

3. Music 

If any pupils or anyone connected to the school 

would like to do a small Christmas song or 

performance we would make a slot for them to 

perform on. We have the Kirk Belles booked for 

the evening but more than happy to get anyone 

and everyone  involved.  

 

Please contact Emma on 

bookings.oca@outlook.com if you can take part. 
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